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Walsh, Matthew

From: Brent Todd <brenttoddconcord@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 9:32 AM

To: Walsh, Matthew

Subject: Fwd: 2 hour parking signs in Penacook NH

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Hi Matt,  

 

Could we also please add this request to section 8 b of the Parking Committee agenda for February? 

 

Thanks, 

 

Brent 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Carrie Noyes <carrieanoyes@gmail.com> 

Date: Thu, Dec 22, 2022 at 8:26 AM 

Subject: Re: 2 hour parking signs in Penacook NH 

To: Brent Todd <brenttoddconcord@gmail.com> 

 

Good morning Brent,  

 

Thank you for getting back to me,  we live at 6 Washington St, Penacook, NH.  I think you again for your help and staying 

in contact with me. Please if you need anything don’t hesitate to contact me.   

 

Thank you.  

 

Carrie Noyes  

603-507-0816 

 

On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 6:01 PM Brent Todd <brenttoddconcord@gmail.com> wrote: 

Hi Carrie,  

 

Thanks for your message.  I currently chair the Parking Committee, and am copying Matt Walsh who is the City Staff 

representative, so that we can look into this further for you. 

 

Could you please tell us your house number on Washington? 

 

Brent 

 

On Wed, Dec 21, 2022 at 12:53 PM Carrie Noyes <carrieanoyes@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon Brent ,   

 

I would like to have the opportunity to speak with you and the city council about the 2 hour parking signs that are 

located in a residential area in Penacook NH.  My Fiancé and I live on Washington St. A few days ago my fiancé 
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received a parking ticket.  We have never received one before this time. Both on my car or his.  We also have 

neighbors that park on the street as well. The signs that are located in the area point to the opposite direction of the 

location of where we park. However,  we still receive a parking ticket. In light of this I would like to request that the 

signs be removed as this is a residential area and the parking at the property has limited parking.  I hope that you are 

able to help us and I am looking forward to hearing from you. You can email me or call me at anytime. If there is 

anything I need to do to assist please let me know. 

 

 Thank you 

 

Carrie Noyes 

603-507-0816 


